
From: Mary Holden
To: Juan Ruiz
Cc: Joan Taylor; Sherry Kirsch
Subject: RE: Loca-24-000034
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 9:51:49 AM
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Thank you for the email Mr. Ruiz.  I am copying in our City Clerk, Joan Taylor and she will make
sure this is made part of the record for the City Council.
 
Thank you.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mary P. Holden 
Mary P. Holden, Planning Manager 
City of Marco Island 
50 Bald Eagle Dr. 
Marco Island, FL 34145 
239-389-3975 
 
 
NEW FEMA FLOOD INSURANCE RATE MAPS ARE IN EFFECT:
https://marco.maps.arcgis.com/home/webmap/viewer.html?
webmap=e7c5ba49b0e5449f9e600680be2e1b75 - 2024
https://marco.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Compare/index.html?
appid=2e0adf52e0df4e0cb67cc9e6687207f3 – comparison map 2012 and 2024

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Juan Ruiz <ruizjc9221@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 8:46 AM
To: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>
Subject: Loca-24-000034
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
 
Hello,
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We the homeowners are against this proposed change.  I will be out of town during the hearing
but let it be known we are not for this.  This will be bring traffic, crime, and people already
illegally dump trash in the this back street.  This will also cause privacy issues to our expensive
homes.
 
Thank you,
 
Juan Carlos Ruiz (J.C.)
Ruizjc9221@gmail.com
305-992-3528
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